
 

Protecting Our Children from Vaping: 
An Education Session for Parents 

 

Tuesday October 29, 2019 
6:30pm – 8:00pm  
Al Meritt Media Center, 600 Market Street  
Space Limited to 50 people: Register HERE 

 

• Vapes and e-cigarettes are not harmless. Yet from 2017-2018 e-
cigarette use students increased 78% for high school students 
and 48% for middle school students.  

• Come learn more about what these products are, why they are 
harmful, and how to protect our kids from this latest trend. 

 
Presenter: Ashley Hall, MS, Program Manager of the 

Northeast Tobacco Free Community Partnership 
 
 

Contact 
 
 
 

For or questions about the presentation, 
please contact Peg Sallade Office of 
Prevention/A Healthy Lynnfield. 
salladem@lynnfield.k12.ma.us or call 781-
334-5820 x 1103 

https://forms.gle/RzESo5CDpKf6a7JJ9
https://mail.glfhc.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=2k_vRBn7tQmecm0dKu4A6iECStvTNCeSS3aTaYRl-l90IeZhoUbXCA..&URL=mailto%3asalladem%40lynnfield.k12.ma.us
https://ahealthylynnfield.org/

